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English: 

 

We will continue to develop our love of reading 

and books through daily story times, class 

discussions, roleplay and our regular trips to the 

library.  

We will also start Drawing Club which is a great 

way to learn new vocabulary, encourage 

imagination and practice our new skills! 

Maths:  

 

In Hedgehog class there are always lots of 

opportunities for the children to practise and 

demonstrate their fantastic number knowledge! 

This term we will have focused group sessions for 

children to further embed and expand their 

understanding.  
 

Understanding The World: 

 

We are learning about ‘People Who Help Us’ so 

we have lots of exciting visitors coming in to tell 

all about who they are, what they do and how 

they help the community! 

We will also be engaging in lots of conversations 

about out families! This will be a lovely 

opportunity for children to explore and 

understand that not all families look the same. 
 

Communication & Language: 
 

We really focus on modelling and developing our 
spoken language in Hedgehog class. Whether in 
play, during story time or 1:1 we will continue to 
support good listening skills, respects and 
meaningful conversations.  
We also hope to begin to use our exciting new 
vocabulary more frequently into our typical day. 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: 

 

This term to will continue to build genuine, empathetic 

and trusting relationships within Hedgehog class.  

Circle time will continue twice a week to share our 

emotions, ideas and adventures! Please continue to 

share your child’s wonderful achievements on tapestry 

as circle time is the perfect time to share. 

As always, adults will continue to guide, model and 
support children in their confidence to communicate 
effectively with their friends.  
 
 
 

Key Information: 

 

* Please remember to label all of your child’s 

belongings (anything can be swapped or goes missing 

in a blink of an eye!) 

* PE is on Wednesdays – please ensure children have 

their kit in school. 

* Please ensure your child has weather appropriate 

clothing. We are outside a lot! 

* Please ensure your child has a water bottle. 

 

Expressive Art and Design: 

 

We will be creating lots of wonderful art as we 

explore Diwali, firework night and Christmas.  

Children will have access to a variety or resources 

such as clay, pastels, inks and glitter to help 

inspire them to create something wonderful!  

We shall also be learning and practising for our 

school nativity! It is going to be a very exciting 

term! 

Fine and Gross Motor Skills: 

 

Within our weekly P.E sessions we will be 

exploring dance. The children will have the 

opportunity to explore movements, balancing and 

how to stay safe. 

We will also continue to provide varied activities 

both inside and out to challenge the children and 

to develop their skills!   

 
 
 


